
The Honorable Jolene Ivey  
Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
Wayne K. Curry County Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive 
Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Ivey: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution to approve a full 
waiver of the public safety facilities surcharge for all residential units within The Cassidy 
project, a proposed 175-unit multifamily residential development located in Capitol Heights 
and developed by KCG Companies.   

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If 
you have questions or concerns, please contact my office or contact DCAO Angie 
Rodgers at (301) 952-5867 or by email at arodgers@co.pg.md.us. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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